
 

1 
 

Minute 

Third meeting of the Regional Committee of Representatives EMOBICITY 

Interreg Europe Project  

“Increase of energy efficiency by Electric Mobility in the CITY" 

 

Date: December 16, 2020 

Location: online via ZOOM 

 

The purpose of this meeting was to present the events that took place so far, within the Emobicity project, 

close to the end of the third semester (August 2020 – January 2021), as well as the activities which will be 

implemented in the next period of time. 

In opening the online meeting, Mrs. Cristina David, project manager, presented the stage of project 

implementation, mentioning the workshop organised by North-West RDA on 05.11.2020 on the theme 

“National/regional/local policies for promoting electrical mobility in partner regions” and the stage of the 

procurement of external expertise services for the elaboration of the Regional Action Plan (RAP), the main 

deliverable of the project. The Regional Action Plan (RAP) will be drawn up starting with the 4th semester, 

as soon as the contract with the company that will produce this document is signed.  

There were presented the activities to be carried out at the end of the third semester and starting in the 

fourth semester, namely the completion of the procurement of external expertise services for the 

development of the Regional Action Plan (RAP) and the organisation of the next study visit to the Azores 

Islands (Portugal). 

In the second part of the meeting, Mr. Paul Pantiș, project implementation expert, presented to CRR 

members a summary of the presentations and discussions held at the workshop organised by the North-

West RDA in 05.11.2020, via online, on the theme “National/regional/local policies for promoting electric 

mobility in partner regions”.  

He presented the results of the implementation of projects funded through ROP 2014-2020 Axis 4, PI 4.1 

Promoting carbon reduction strategies for all types of territories, in particular urban areas, including the 

promotion of sustainable urban mobility plans, and the policies to improve the electricity mobility identified 

at North-West level. Finally, he called for the support of the stakeholder group members to collect 

proposals to improve and simplify the application submission process, as well as opinions on the structure 

and consistency of the applicant’s guide. 

Attached to the documents that will be submitted to the stakeholder group members will also be a feedback 

form, regarding the problems/difficulties encountered by the beneficiaries during the implementation of 

the projects submitted on axis 4 PI 4.1 of POR 2014-2020, as well as the measures to improve and/or 

simplify the submission process of the financing applications in the next programming period.The purpose 

of this approach is to provide support to North-West RDA, as MA (Managing Authority), for the next ROP 
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2021-2027, in order to improve the bureaucratic process for beneficiaries, to shorten the selection, 

evaluation and contracting of projects submitted for funding.  
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Attendance list: 

 

 


